
Report of the Tax Collector
January 31, 2019

  
 January deposits were $19,525.22 reflecting $4,106.69 from Hebron current year 

taxes, $14,345.55 from Lebanon current year taxes, $0 in Hebron prior year taxes,
$29.83 Hebron interest, no Hebron lien fees, $623.48 Lebanon prior year taxes, 
$232.67 Lebanon interest and $96.00 Lebanon lien fees.

 Year to date collections through December are $149,852.76. 
 Hebron: $56,505.16;
 Lebanon: $93,347.60.

 I am compiling a list of delinquent accounts to turn over to Adam Cohen for the 
next round of collections. I am continuing to use the criteria of three years 
delinquent and a balance due greater than $500.

 On January 22nd the State House and Senate passed, and Governor Lamont signed 
into law HB5765 to establish a municipal option to defer the due date of taxes 
which came due during the government shutdown. It allows affected federal 
employees an extra 60 days after the end of the shutdown to pay taxes without 
interest or penalty.

After a discussion with the Board via email, it was decided to see if any Amston 
Lake property owners would be affected by the shutdown. No one has inquired 
about deferring taxes.  I have an application developed by the Connecticut Tax 
Collectors Association and approved by Adam Cohen for use if needed.

 I will be attending the Connecticut Certified Municipal Collectors meeting in 
March.

  

  
 
Respectfully submitted,

Eileen Curtin
Amston Lake Tax District
Tax Collector


